
Please be advised that we cannot allow any
children to enter the building

UNTIL 8:30 a.m.

We are having students dropped off too
early and unsupervised. With bad weather
approaching we wanted to send out a
friendly reminder. We do not want to see
students sitting in the cold, rain or snow!
Please plan accordingly.

THANK YOU!


